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Letter from the Editor Dear Reader,

I welcome you to enjoy our lucky number issue 
7 of Osmosis! As a Biology and English double 
major I have come to deeply appreciate the ways 
in which science is interesting and should be writ-
ten in interesting ways that everyone (even those 
Business majors) will enjoy. This issue has been 
an interesting one to make and taking on the role 
of Editor-in-Chief has been a learning experience 
for me. As a reader, what I hope you take away 
from this issue is not only some cool new info 
about some science-y stuff, but also some ques-
tions and desire to learn more about the world 
around you. In a world full of confusing and 
sometimes contradictory information, remem-
ber the wise words of Ms. Frizzle, “Take chances, 
make mistakes, get messy!”

Science on,
Anthony Isenhour, Editor-in-Chief
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